
 

 

File ATP-GPI 2005-001 
22 December 2005 
 
 
Mr. Jim Russell 
Vice President, Regulatory 
Gateway Pipeline Inc. 
10201 Jasper Avenue 
Edmonton, AB   T5J 3N7 
Fax (780) 420-8801 
 

Mr. Richard Neufeld 
Fraser Milner Casgrain LLP 
30th Floor, Fifth Avenue Place 
237-4th Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, AB   T2P 4X7 
Fax (403) 268-3100

 
Dear Sirs: 
 

Request for Additional Information 
Proposed Enbridge Gateway Project 

 
Gateway Pipeline Inc. submitted a Preliminary Information Package (PIP) to the National 
Energy Board (the NEB), the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency (the Agency), and 
relevant federal departments on 1 November 2005.  The purpose of the document was to initiate 
the coordination of the federal environmental assessment process and to provide an overview of 
the proposed Enbridge Gateway Project (the Project).  In the PIP, Gateway Pipeline Inc. 
specifically suggested that “the Project be immediately referred to a review panel, and, further, 
that the Minister of Environment enter into an agreement with the NEB to establish a joint 
review panel” (Gateway Pipeline Inc. Preliminary Information Package. 
October 2005, page 1-8). 
 
On 6 December 2005, the NEB, the Agency and relevant federal departments met in Vancouver 
to discuss the next steps in the environmental assessment process for the proposed Project and to 
consider Gateway Pipeline Inc.’s suggestion.  Pursuant to the Canadian Environmental 
Assessment Act (CEA Act), federal departments that may be responsible authorities for the 
proposed Project must make a recommendation to the Minister of the Environment about the 
environmental assessment process.  The proposed Project triggers the requirement for a 
comprehensive study pursuant to the CEA Act.  There is a possibility, however, that the 
proposed Project could be referred to a review panel if this is warranted by public concerns or if 
the project may cause significant adverse environmental effects.   
As a result of discussions on 6 December 2005, the NEB, the Agency, and the federal 
departments determined that additional information is required from Gateway Pipeline Inc. in 
order to make a recommendation to the Minister of the Environment on the environmental  
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assessment process.  Please provide any evidence that you may have in relation to the 
following matters for the proposed Project no later than 13 January 2006: 
 

• public concerns, including the concerns of Aboriginal people and 
communities; and/or 

• potentially significant adverse environmental effects that could be associated 
with elements of the proposed Project. 

 
A response can be faxed to: 
 
Mr. Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 
National Energy Board 
444 Seventh Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB   T2P 0X8 
Facsimile (403) 292-5503 
 
The NEB will distribute Gateway Pipeline Inc.’s response to the Agency and relevant 
federal departments and will place the response on the NEB’s public record.  If you have 
any questions regarding this request, please contact Lesley Matthews at (403) 299-2796.  
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 
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Distribution List 
Christine Wan 
Transport Canada 
wanc@tc.gc.ca 

Derek Nishimura 
Transport Canada 
nishimd@tc.gc.ca 

Colin Parkinson 
Transport Canada 
parkinc@tc.gc.ca 

Doug Soloway 
Transport Canada 
solowad@tc.gc.ca 

Bob Sisler 
Transport Canada 
sislerr@tc.gc.ca 

Nick Leone 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
leonen@pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

Kurt McAllister 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
mcallisterkd@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

Pat Lim 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
limp@pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

Craig Schell 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
schellc@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

Margaret Fairbairn 
Environment Canada 
margaret.fairbairn@ec.gc.ca 

Vivian Au 
Environment Canada 
vivian.au@ec.gc.ca 

Dale Kirkland 
Environment Canada 
dale.kirkland@ec.gc.ca 

Phil Wong 
Environment Canada 
phil.wong@ec.gc.ca 

Carol McNichol 
Indian and Northern Affairs/Justice Canada 
cmcnicho@justice.gc.ca 

Marc Buaquina 
Natural Resources Canada 
marc.buaquina@nrcan-rncan.gc.ca 

Micheline Turpin 
Natural Resources Canada 
micheline.turpin@nrcan-rncan.gc.ca 

Kevin Cliffe 
Natural Resources Canada 
kevin.cliffe@nrcan-rncan.gc.ca 

Karen Durnford 
Indian and Northern Affairs 
durnfordk@inac-ainc.gc.ca 

Bob Hart 
Indian and Northern Affairs 
hartb@inac-ainc.gc.ca 

Lisa Webster 
Indian and Northern Affairs 
websterlk@inac-ainc.gc.ca 

Joseph Whiteside 
Indian and Northern Affairs 
whitesidej@inac-ainc.gc.ca 

Crystal Stamp-Cardinal 
Indian and Northern Affairs 
stampcardinalc@inac-ainc.gc.ca 

Tak Nakamura 
Health Canada 
tak_nakamura@hc-sc.gc.ca 

Carl Alleyne 
Health Canada 
carl_alleyne@hc-sc.gc.ca 

Debra Myles 
Canadian Environmental Assessment 
Agency 
debra.myles@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 

Tony Epp 
Canadian Environmental Assessment 
Agency 
tony.epp@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 

Dave Carter 
Canadian Environmental Assessment 
Agency 
dave.carter@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 

Bill Aird 
Canadian Transportation Agency 
bill.aird@cta-otc.gc.ca 

 


